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PARISH COUNCIL NOTES

From the Parish Council Meeting held 10th November 2011 in the Village Hall

Parish Budget and Precept

A lengthy debate took place regarding the Parish Precept for year 2012/2013.  It is councillors hope that the Parish Precept will not be raised but this will be finalised at the December meeting.

Whiteparish Memorial Centre

The new building plans were distributed and discussed.  
Community First Responders 
Two members of the Whiteparish Community First Responders (CFR’s) reported on how CFR’s voluntarily support the local community.  They asked the Parish Council to offer its support to the realisation of a Community Public Access Defibrillator (cPAD) scheme in the village.  The PC agreed for this to be an item on the December agenda.
Youth Club

Richard Rendall informed the PC on how the youth club he wishes to set up is progressing. The youth club working group has its first meeting on the 14th November.  The PC commended Mr Rendall on what he has achieved so far.

Red Gateway

The PC discussed the need for a red gateway on the Romsey Road end of the A27 earlier than the possible 2012/2013 as advised by Highways.  The request has been added to the Southern Area Board Issue System.  
Buses

Please note there is a new bus timetable.

Speeding

The Police would welcome a Community Speed Watch initiative. If you would like to volunteer please contact the Clerk.
New Forest Car Parks

It was advised that there is a list of NFNPA Car Park winter closures.  This will be displayed on the PC noticeboard.
NFNPA Horse-Related Development
At the 29th September 2011 National Park Authority meeting, the Authority’s members formally adopted the Guidelines for Horse-Related Development Supplementary Planning Document (SPD). Following adoption, the Supplementary Planning Document is now a material consideration in the determination of planning applications within the National Park. Further details can also be viewed on the Authority’s website www.newforestnpa. gov.uk/supplementary-planning-documents.
2011 Best Kept Village.

The PC has received the cheque for £62.50 for the equal second place position in the 2011 Best Kept Village Competition.

Next Meeting

There were eight Members of the Public present at the meeting. Villagers are invited to attend the next meeting which is at 7.30 pm on Thursday, 8th December 2011 in the village hall.   The public of Whiteparish are welcome to raise any village matter at this meeting.  Please inform the Clerk or any councillor if you are unable to attend and wish to raise any village matter.

Prepared by

Maria Pennington,

Clerk to Whiteparish Parish Council
Birchley, Chapel Hill, West Grimstead, Salisbury, SP5 3SJ

maria.pennington456@btinternet.com


Tel. 01722 711858                                                                           
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